
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 July 2004 

14. HILLS ROAD PEDESTRIAN CROSSING 
 
 At the seminar meeting held on 23 June, the Board requested that this item be placed on the Board 

agenda.   
 
 The Board resolved to support the installation of a pedestrian crossing facility in Hills Road, and to 

request the City Streets Unit to give this immediate attention. If necessary this item will be considered 
at the February Board meeting when considering the 2005/06 project funds.  

 
 


